
 

 

 

  
 

 
School District No. 64 (Gulf Islands) is looking for a qualified and enthusiastic applicant to join our team of 
School Bus Drivers in a continuing position on Mayne Island. This position is 14 working hours per week 
with an appointment of 16 hours (.4240FTE) which includes a 2-hour shift differential. The wage for this 
position is $28.65 per hour. A School Bus Driver is a rewarding, worthwhile occupation with a fair wage, 
shorter days and less than average hours of work throughout the week. Training and certification is available 
for the successful applicant. 
 
Applications should be accompanied by evidence of successful demonstration of the following: 

• Driver’s abstract 
• Class II BC Driver’s License with air brake endorsement  
• Emergency First Aid Certificate appropriate for caring for children and youth 
• Documented evidence of: 

§ Two years successful work experience as a school bus driver or in related work 
§ Ability and desire to work collaboratively 
§ Ability to use conflict resolution and anger management techniques 

 
Refer to the job description on the district website for a detailed list of duties. https://sd64.bc.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2019/12/bus-driver-1920.pdf 
 
For further information regarding the position, please contact Colin Whyte, Director of Facilities and 
Transportation, by email at cwhyte@sd64.org or by phone at 250-537-5723. 
 
You are encouraged to submit your application as soon as possible; however, the competition will remain 
open until successful candidates are found or until otherwise advised on our website. 
 

Applications with supporting documents should be forwarded to: 
 

D’Arcy Deacon, Deputy Superintendent 
c/o Clare Nuyens, Executive Assistant 
School District No. 64 (Gulf Islands) 

112 Rainbow Road 
Salt Spring Island, B.C.  V8K 2K3 

Fax:  250-537-4200 / Email: cnuyens@sd64.org 
 
Please include with application: 

• Current curriculum vitae 
• Names of three professional references including their addresses, phone numbers and email addresses 
• Other documents related to this application 

 
 

Please note: incomplete applications will not be considered. 
Thank you to all who apply; however, only those individuals chosen for an interview will be notified.  
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